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BY EMAIL 

January 13, 2020 
 
Mr. Mark Kitchen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON  M2J 1P8 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kitchen:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Windsor Pipeline Replacement Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0172 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has reviewed the correspondence and the record 
concerning the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) request and 
does not believe that an oral proceeding would be helpful in resolving the dispute 
concerning the clarity of the evidence. 
 
The OEB would, however, be assisted by an initial filing of an Argument-in-Chief (AIC) 
by Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge) addressing the issues in dispute and its onus of proof in 
this proceeding. In particular, the AIC should address the need and prudence for the size 
of the pipeline sought to be built with reference to the appropriate sections of the evidence.  
 
The dates for filing of submissions will be changed to accommodate the filing of the AIC, 
and the subsequent OEB staff and intervenor submissions and Enbridge reply. The OEB 
will issue a procedural order setting out the revised timelines. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
 
cc:  Mr. Guri Pannu, guri.pannu@enbridge.com  
 Mr. Dwayne Quinn, drquinn@rogers.com  
 Mr. Tom Ladanyi, tom.ladanyi@rogers.com  
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